Memo

To: Emmeline Palma, Williamson County Auditor's Office

Cc: Tomika Lynce, Williamson County Auditor's Office

From: Michael J. Weaver

Date: 6/15/2017

Re: Long Term Planning Projects – Budget Adjustment

Additional traffic modeling is necessary to support the corridor planning process. Funds are needed in each project to cover the costs of this additional work effort. In addition, the limits for Corridor F/US183 have been expanded.

Please move \$350,000.00 form P-457 LTP ROW – allocated to the following projects:

- \$50,000.00 to P-458 Corridor A1/FM1660
- \$50,000.00 to P-459 Corridor C/SH 29 Bypass
- \$50,000.00 to P-460 Corridor E1/FM3349
- \$150,000.00 to P-461 Corridor F/US183
- \$50,000.00 to P-462 Corridor H/Sam Bass Road

If you have any questions please let me know.

Cc: Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Williamson County Senior Director of Infrastructure Charlie Crossfield, Sheets & Crossfield, LP Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB Marie Walters, PSI